
Haiti - House #101 - Vita Victor  

 

There were at least 13 people living in this pitiful 

place.   Vita Victor and Manel Louis have been trying their 

best to survive in this dire situation which only became 

worse after Hurricane Matthew in October 2016.  They 

regularly attend Mass at Our Lady of the Assumption church 

where they have been praying very hard that something 

could be done about their situation.  God has heard the 

prayers of these subsistence farmers and in May 2017, the 

miracle and blessing of a new home has brought hope and 

help to this hard working family.  God Bless all who have 

helped to make this possible. 
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